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Press release 

Flowfox Secures €7 Million Pre-A Funding 
to Innovate Global Import Container 
Logistics 
 

Hamburg, Jan 21st 2025 – Flowfox, the innovative platform automating global import 
logistics, has raised €7 million in its Pre-A financing round. The round was led by 
MobilityFund, alongside continued support from existing investors. 

This funding will accelerate Flowfox’s mission to transform inefficient and manual 
import container processes into seamless, automated workflows. Having partnered 
with major industry players like Hapag-Lloyd, Kuehne+Nagel and Fr. Meyer's Sohn, 
Flowfox’s platform delivers real-time automation, reducing costs, delays, and errors 
in global import container processes. 

“This funding marks a pivotal milestone for Flowfox, solidifying our way to global 
roll-out,” said Patrick Pehmöller, CEO and Co-Founder of Flowfox. “With the backing 
of MobilityFund and our existing investors, we’re set to establish the global 
standard for fully automated, real-time import solutions in the logistics industry 
and continue working on our long-term goals with a solid foundation”. 

Dr. Jan-Christoph Rickers, Managing Director & Co-Founder at MobilityFund, added: 
“Flowfox is setting a new global standard for import process quality—ocean carriers 
can no longer afford to ignore it. With the majority of the top 30 global importers 
already onboarded and successful proof of concepts with most of the top 7 ocean 
carriers, Flowfox is eliminating the chaos of email-driven processes that lead to 
costly claims, disputes, and delays. By providing a seamless, automated solution, 
Flowfox is becoming the essential digital infrastructure that global trade needs to 
ensure efficiency, transparency, and compliance across the entire supply chain. 
We’re thrilled to support their journey as they redefine industry standards and 
deliver unparalleled value to global supply chains.” 

Flowfox will use the investment to enhance product offerings and strengthen 
integrations with leading ocean carriers and importers, developing the global 
standard for import automation. 

Stay tuned for updates as Flowfox continues to reshape the future of logistics. 
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